

St Mary's C of E Aided Primary School

A Christ-centred school with a child-centred curriculum

Tel: 01798 872007 Fax: 01798 875537 Email: office@st-marys-pulborough.w-sussex.sch.uk Website: www.st-marys-pulborough.w-sussex.sch.uk



URGENT Please return ASAP

Dear Parents

Autumn Term 2018 - Internal School Clubs run by Teachers

Internal School Clubs will begin week commencing Monday 24th September 2018 and the last session will be on Friday 30th November 2018. Please note Early morning sports start 11th September and lunchtime sports start 17th September.

Clubs WILL NOT RUN for the last 3 weeks of term.

Please can you fill in the slip below and return it to the School Office as soon as possible. Clubs will be allocated on a 'first come first served' basis. Please do not choose more than 4 clubs per child.

We will issue a letter on Friday 21st September 2018 to confirm your child's club places.

Autumn Term 2018 - External School Clubs

Clubs provided by external organisations, on the attached flyers, should be booked and paid for directly with them and they will inform you if a place is available and their dates.

Kind regards

Mrs S Copus
Acting Headteacher

School Clubs – Auutmn 2018

I would like my child/ren to take part in the following internal school clubs(s)

Class:	1	2	3
Class:	1	2	3
Class:	1	2	3
Class:	1	2	3
	Class:	Class: 1	Class: 1. 2

Signature of Parent/Guardian: Date:



















